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January 10, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear BFC, 

 

Greetings! I hope everyone is enjoying a wonderful week so far. 

 

As I spoke previously in my sermon, I am planning on creating a Seonghwa Committee for BFC. There 

will be a meeting next Saturday, January 19th at 10am at White House for anyone who is interested in 

becoming a part of this important committee. Please let me know if you plan to come by calling/texting 

me at (347) 595-5428 or emailing me at idrisena80@ gmail,com. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 


